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EDWARDSVILLE - A body was found at Illinois Route 111 and Poag Road in a nearby 
wooded area near a railroad track on Tuesday morning. The body was found near the 
warehouses.

The Major Case Squad has been called out to investigate. The case is in Edwardsville 
jurisdiction.

More Info to come.



 


